
        

  

 

 

PERMISSION TO LEAVE PENKETH GYMNASTICS ALONE 

Your child’s safety is most important to us. We recognise that as some children reach 11 years 

of age and start secondary school, they may feel more confident to leave the Gymnastics 

Centre without being picked up by a parent/guardian. 

We are not willing to allow children to leave the Centre alone without your consent – be it to 

walk home or to walk to the car park. By signing and dating the below, you give your 

permission for your child to leave the Gymnastics Centre independently. 

We will ensure your child’s safety within the Gymnastics Centre, and as a parent/guardian 

you understand that certain dangers are present when leaving the centre alone. 

Thank you for supporting us in caring for your child. 

Team Penketh 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Yes, my child has my permission to leave the gymnastics centre alone at the end of their class.  

CHILD’S NAME: ______________________________________________________________ 

CHILD’S CLASS / SQUAD : _______________________________________________________ 

DATE: ______________________________________________________________________  

PARENT / GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: _______________________________________________ 

PARENT NAME (PRINTED): _____________________________________________________ 

 


